BLI: Notice of the change in location of headquarter of subsidiaries

On 29/08/2018, Bao Long Insurance Corporation noticed the change in location of headquarter of subsidiaries as follows: 
Contents: 

Change the location of headquarter of Bao Long Nam Dinh Insurance Company 
· Old address: Floor 08, Building 86 Dong A – Hoa Vuong New Urban Zone, Loc Vuong Ward, Nam Dinh City, Nam Dinh Province 
· New address: Floor 02, House No.32 Dong A – Hoa Vuong New Urban Zone, Loc Vuong Ward, Nam Dinh City, Nam Dinh Province 

